Care for Pastoral Leaders Pod Report to Presbytery
Zoom Presbytery Meeting
October 24, 2020

From Meetings of January 15, 2020; February 10, 2020; May 11, 2020; July 13, 2020; August 10, 2020; and September 14, 2020.

Report
Approved the following in accordance with authority granted in G-3.0307 and Northern Plains Presbytery Bylaw B-5.0302 Responsibilities: 
1. Candace Adams requested permission to celebrate communion at the Chrysalis Retreat at Clearwater Forest Camp on February 23, 2020.
2. If the way be clear, to approve the transfer of membership of Rev. Paul Lang from the Presbytery of the Northern Plains to the Presbytery of New Hope in North Carolina.
Items for Presbytery Action:
1. Taking a sabbatical from presbytery business and holding virtual events.  Motion to recommend to the Presbytery that in response to the pandemic, the work of the Presbytery of the Northern Plains be intentionally diminished in November and December 2020 and make social connections a priority during that period.  

For Your Information:

1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Boundary training discussed. Simmons is agreeable to lead the boundary training class.
2. Sveet reported that her call to her current churches would be complete on July 31.  She can be added to the pulpit supply list and her status changed to member-at-large.  Her family is moving east of Minot and she will not be seeking a call for two years.
3. Discussions surrounding mentors/supervisors for CREs
4. Kevin Kaufmann is leaving his work at the First Presbyterian Church of Wilton, North Dakota. Boyar will conduct as exit interview with Kaufmann.
5. Discussion about exit interviews and how to do them with non-PCUSA pastors. 
6. Written reports of exit interviews for Don Andrews and Paul Lang received.
7. Possibility of other forms of meetings. Suggestions were weekend retreats, group mentoring, or continuing education for CLPs. 
8. The role of church personnel committees with regard to CLPs.

